
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

Newsletter No. 28 – 28 April 2017 
 

All Hallows Ball 

Thank you to all those who have purchased tickets for Saturday night’s Spring Ball.  This 

year the Ball will raise funds for the Science Department.  A huge thank you to Mrs Naylor 

and Mrs Caunce for their many hours of hard work in organising the Ball which we are sure 

will be a great success. 

London Marathon 

Mr McMullen would like to say a very big ‘thank you’ to the many people who sponsored him 

in the recent London Marathon.  We will announce the final total he has raised for 

Galloway’s Society for the Blind over the coming weeks.  He is confident that the final total 

will be close to £1,000 so many thanks! 

PTFA 200 Club 

The April winners are First Prize £40 No.50 A Morris, Second Prize £20 No.106 M Varey and 

Third Prize £10 No.2 D Finch. 

Collective Worship 

Our Collective Worship theme next week is FRIENDSHIP.  Please see the Worship & Prayer 

section of the school website for next week's prayer sheet. 

Synod of Bishops 

In 2018 the General Assembly of the Synod of Bishops will meet in Rome to cover the theme 

"Young People, the Faith, and Vocational Discernment".  Pope Francis has invited the youth 

of the world to add their voices to the consultation process which precedes the meeting.  

Therefore, pupils in Year 9 and above will have the chance in the coming weeks to respond 

to a questionnaire complied by the Catholic Bishops of England and Wales, designed to 

gather their thoughts about life as a young person, and what the Church can do for young 

people.  This is a significant moment for youth ministry in the Church and we look forward to 

leading our young people through it in the coming weeks and months. 

Weekend Mass times in our local parishes 

Saturday   

17:00   St Oswald’s, Longton  

17:35   St Wilfrid’s, Preston  

18:30   St Teresa’s, Penwortham 

  



Sunday  

08:30   St Mary Madgalen’s, Penwortham (Latin Mass) 

08:30   St Oswald’s, Longton 

09:30   St Teresa’s, Penwortham 

11:00   St Mary Magdalen’s, Penwortham 

16:30   St Wilfrid’s, Preston 

 

School Meals 

Menus for the week commencing Monday 1 May 2017.  Salads £1.75 – £2.50, Potatoes 65p, 

Baked Beans 65p, Soup 80p. 

 

Monday: SCHOOL CLOSED 

 BANK HOLIDAY 

 

Tuesday:  Homemade Meatballs in a Rich Tomato Sauce served with Pasta and Garlic 

Bread £1.95.  Oven Baked Breaded Chicken Fillet in a Bap with Salad £1.70.  

Potato Wedges smothered in Cheese & Mushrooms £1.55. 

Salad: Ham & Pickle £1.75. 

Soup: Mushroom 80p. 

 

Wednesday: Homemade Minced Steak & Vegetable Pie served with Mashed Potato and 

Vegetables £1.95.  Maple & Sweet Chilli Chicken Wrap served with Coleslaw 

& Salad £1.70.  Mozzarella & Cherry Tomato Tartlet £1.55. 

Salad: Feta Cheese and Olives £1.75. 

Soup: Lentil & Bacon 80p. 

 

Thursday: Traditional Steak & Kidney Pudding served with Chips, Vegetables & Gravy 

£1.95.  Cajun Butterflied Chicken Breast served with Chips & Vegetables 

£1.95.  Homemade Macaroni Cheese £1.55.  CHIPS 73p (May only be 

purchased with another product). 

Salad: Prawns with a Marie-Rose Sauce £2.50. 

Soup: Tomato & Basil 80p. 

 

Friday: Salmon & Broccoli Pasta Bake served with Vegetables £1.95.  Smothered 

Chicken served with Wedges & Vegetables £1.95.  Tomato & Basil Pasta 

Bake £1.55. 

Salad: Tuna Nicoise £1.75. 

Soup: Vegetable 80p. 

 



Each day a selection of freshly prepared Sandwiches, Wraps, Hot & Cold Paninis, 

Salads, Jacket Potatoes, Pasta Pots & Pizza will be available.  For any special 

requests, please see a member of our highly trained Catering Team. 

 

(All items are subject to availability) 

 

FOOD ALLERGIES AND INTOLERANCES 

  

IF YOU HAVE ANY CONCERNS, PLEASE SPEAK TO A MEMBER OF OUR CATERING 

TEAM. ALSO, PLEASE BE AWARE ALL OUR FOOD PRODUCTS MAY CONTAIN 

TRACES OF NUTS. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr C J Riding 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


